
 

Thank you for choosing MercyOne Des Moines Laboratory. 
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    Date: June 5th, 2024 

 
 
 

Critical Value Reports: 

 

MercyOne will no longer be faxing reports of critical values due to some redundancies in this workflow. 

The MercyOne Des Moines Laboratory will continue to call providers to report critical values and will 

send the complete testing report as normal.  


